
Southlink Waverley - Patea - Hawera

Enjoy FREE
travel with our

special Southlink
Saturday services!

4th, 11th & 18th December 2021
The Southlink bus will provide one return

service from Waverley to Hawera each
Saturday in December before Christmas.

* Departing Waverley at 8.20am
* Return service departs Hawera at 4.10pm

Link with the CONNECTOR
,[ 'and travel to New Plymouth

for FREE
* Departs Hawera t-SITE at 9:35am

* Return service departs New Plymouth from Egmont Street
|at 3:00pm

Proudly brought to you by

A- SoCithlinkTaranaki
RegionalCouncil


